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DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
No.  223,   s.  2021 

 
 

SCHOOL YEAR 2020-2021 MOVING-UP AND GRADUATION MESSAGE 
 

To:  OIC, Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
Chief Education Supervisors 

Education Program Supervisors 

Senior/Education Program Specialists 
Public Schools District Supervisors 

Heads, Public and Private Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools 
All Others Concerned 

 
1. Attached is a copy of Regional Memorandum No. 367, s. 2021 dated 05 July 2021 

titled School Year 2020-2021 Moving-Up and Graduation Message. 

 
2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.  

 
       

 
 

                MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN EdD, CESO V 
             Schools Division Superintendent 

 
MMDA/srb 
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GRADUATION MESSAGE 

 

Congratulations, dear graduates and completers of SY 2020-

2021!  

 

You make us all look at the future with anticipation and pride. 

You have once again proven that true champions can thrive in the midst 

of the challenging realities of life. Your sheer grit and resilience have 

brought you this far in your lifelong pursuit for quality education.  

 

Your achievements call for a celebration. You have risen above the worst of times and 

have responded to the overwhelming demands of the new normal with elan. Your education 

must not only be reflected in your report cards, but must be manifested in how you masterfully 

deal with life – an embodiment of courage, compassion, character, and competence.  

 

As you relish this moment, remember to celebrate your success with our indefatigable 

advocates and champions of quality education – teachers, parents, school administrators, 

education leaders, stakeholders, and friends among others.  Your success seals our triumph 

over trials. It propels our collective aspiration for a brighter future despite the limitations caused 

by the Covid-19 pandemic.  

 

This is just the beginning of a beautiful journey ahead. We firmly believe in your 

potential for success because in DepEd Region VI, “every child is a champion.” As you cross 

this time of immense challenges and great opportunities, keep your passion for greatness alive. 

May your achievements inspire everyone to move forward with a renewed sense of hope, 

meaning, and purpose.  

 

            Together, we shall rise as one. Ipadayon ta ang pagpalanga-anay! 

 

            Once again, congratulations and mabuhay! 

 

 

 

RAMIR B. UYTICO EdD., CESO IV 

Regional Director 
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